PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN OF THE 
PRESBYTERY OF THE NORTHERN PLAINS
TOGETHER IN SERVICE REPORT    2019

Twelve PW groups reported on a variety of mission projects.  A majority contribute to the mission pledge, thank offering, Fellowship of the Least Coin, and World Day of Prayer.  Local mission projects served are many, including Salvation Army, food pantries, Northlands Rescue Mission, Bdecan ministry, backpacks and supplies for school-aged children.  

In-kind mission projects include:
--Kids’ fleece blankets for hospitals
--quilting
--gift baskets of goodies
--Little Dresses for Africa
--Little Britches
--church clean up
--t-shirt diapers

Community mission projects include:
-community garden
-sewing days
-serving luncheons, funerals, holiday dinners and tea, Valentine’s Day Trays
-prayer shawls
-pie socials
-annual birthday party at hospital
-bake sale
-meals on wheels

One-fourth of the PW groups reported that one good thing that happened this past year was more young women are attending PW meetings and activities.  

Thank you for your reports and sharing the good work of PW.

Lana Schultz, PWP Moderator
